09/20/24

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

24/25 Volunteer Background Checks

All persons wanting to volunteer in the classroom, attend field trips, eat lunch with students, etc. must complete an online Michigan State Police background check. Simply complete the form at least three business days before your volunteer opportunity. Everyone must also scan their driver's license or government issues ID at the guest registration kiosk in order to enter the building.

Z for Me Email Newsletter

Please sign up to stay informed about the latest ZPS news, events and updates. You can sign up at zps.org.

Picture Day – Tuesday, October 1

Lincoln's picture day is scheduled for the morning of October 1. Retakes are scheduled for the morning of Wednesday, November 6.

Learning Lab

Lincoln Elementary offers an after-school Learning Lab for 3rd–5th grades. Lincoln's Learning Lab will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays in the library after school from 3:45pm–4:30pm. Contact your child's teacher if you are interested in having your child participate.

Fitness Frenzy – Friday, September 27

Lincoln Elementary students will be traveling to the Zeeland Stadium for an all-day event filled with fun and fitness. This event is for students and staff only (no drop ins please). Also, be advised that the school building will be closed from 9:00am-2:00pm and the office will not be accepting any phone calls. If you absolutely need to pick up a student for an appointment between 9:00am-2:00pm, you will need to sign them out from the Stadium at the southwest entrance. If you did not order a school lunch with your child's teacher, please remember to send them with a sack lunch.

Pick Up Parking on Elm Street

If you are parking on Elm at the end of the school day, please do not park near the corner of Lincoln. Several of our after-school buses use Elm for their routes and parking near this corner may cause a problem for the buses to turn onto the street safely. The safest place to park on Elm is past the first driveway in a designated spot on the right side of the road.

Student Safety

If you are picking your child(ren) up by the crosswalk at Lincoln and Elm Streets, please use the crosswalk with your children. We continue to talk to our kids about being safe and one way we can all do this is by using the designated crosswalk and crossing guard. This will help continue to support of our kids being safe as they get home each day.

Zeeland Athletic Boosters – Annual PumpkinFest 5K

This Fun Run/Walk event will be held on Saturday, October 5. The start of the race will be at Zeeland West High School (3390 100th Avenue). Please go to the following link for more information and to sign up.

https://runsignup.com/Race/MI/Zeeland/ZeelandAthleticBoostersPumpkinfestRun